Dear Sirs,

| am writing regarding the very disturbing practice in other countries concerning
abortions based on gender selection. This cannot and must not be allowed to
happen in our nation of Australia.

The United Nations has issued the disturbing news that due to gender selection
now countries like India and China are missing something like 200,000 million
girls!! This means that girls are now married off earlier to insure their boy has a
wife or else brothers will share a wife!!

It is appalling that in 2013 in a country where we would consider ourselves well
educated and ‘moral’ people we would even be having this discussion. We are
using electronic devices for evil instead of good. | would not agree to using our
taxes in support of this practice. We will live to regret it.

Please, those of you who have the power to stop this — do so in the most definite
way.

Surely we cannot allow parents to use our Medicare system to abort when the
baby is not the sex they wanted. What if a couple continues having boys/girls —
how many are they prepare to abort?

This is very distressing.

Sincerely,
Mrs Erica Grace





